[bookmark: _GoBack]Livermore High School Bulletin for Wednesday, November 15, 2023
School News 
Movie Night Fundraiser for Class of 2026 The class of 2026 is hosting the second annual movie night on November 17th on the football field. Gates open at 7, and the movie starts at 7:30 and ends at 9:30. Free entry but bring cash for food and drinks. See you there!  
LHS Dance Team Support the LHS Dance Team and order a "In My Cowboy Era" crew neck sweater. This is a limited sale and will end on November 17th. Sweaters will be distributed before winter break. This would be a great holiday gift. All purchases are non exchangeable and non refundable.  
Career Center Save the Date! On Tuesday, December 5, students and families are invited to Las Positas College Information Night. The event will be held at 6:00pm in the LHS Theater. Learn about the LPC application process, transfer options, including guaranteed transfers to four year colleges, career technical education opportunities, and more. Check your school email or the front page of the school website for details.  
Boys Volleyball "If you are interested in playing Volleyball, come to an informational meeting Friday December 1st in S-6 at lunch. We will be going over requirements, the schedule and you'll be able to meet many of the returning players. If you want some free reps, open gyms have already started and dates and times can be found on the school website, in the Boys Volleyball page. All players are welcome."  
Safe & Sober Grad Night Join us at Hazy BBQ on Monday, November 20th to help raise money for Safe & Sober Grad Night!  
Club News 
Livermore Youth Research Group Hi Cowboys! If you are interested in learning about scientific research, pursuing your own research projects and passions, and writing your own research paper, join the Livermore Youth Research Group. Being a part of the group introduces you to scientific research, opportunities to get published and present your work, and meet like-minded students. We meet every Thursday at lunch in Room S-11. Contact Mrs. Johnston for any questions. See you there!  
Business Club “Interested in the business field in your future? Join the Livermore Business Club! It's a great opportunity to expand your network, gain valuable insights, and grow your professional skills. We offer a supportive community of like-minded individuals who are passionate about business. Don't miss out on this chance to enhance your career and make lasting connections. Join us today!" 
CSF Calling all California Scholarship Federation Members! We encourage all current Junior and Senior CSF members to apply for the Michelson Memorial Award, a $1000 prize that can be spent however you want. Just write an essay about a volunteer experience you had and its impact on you as well as your community. Applications are open now and are due by December 22. Check out the CSF Instagram for more information on applying.  



          Always Stay Humble and Kind
